From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Date:  9/19/2017 2:49:55 PM
Subject:  Re: Award Dispute
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From: Catherine McNicoll

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 2:37 PM
To: Danny Varat

Subject: RE: Award Dispute

I’ve read over it, and the provisos and line items. Nothing necessarily says that the money has to serve the entire state
which seemslike their strongest argument from the information that | have.

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legidlative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicol | @SCSatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 2:22 PM
To: Catherine McNicoll

Subject: Award Dispute

Please give me your thoughts on this.
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